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My name is Randi McGivney and I am
the Vice President of Nothing Is
Impossible. Outside of the
foundation, I am a Speech Pathologist
in Sparta, New Jersey. I have been in
private practice for 25 years treating
children with various speech and
language disorders. I have been
involved with the foundation since it
began over 20 years ago and I am so
proud to be associated with it. Over
the years, we have been able to help
so many individuals and families who
have fallen through the cracks of
society with nowhere else to turn.

Several years back we received an
email from a desperate single mother

with 2 children. Her ex-husband was an alcoholic and had been abusive.
She was trying to make a better life for her children and herself. She was a
hard working woman who fell behind on her bills and was having a difficult
time providing for her children alone. She found us by searching on the
internet for help. Her children were in need of expensive dental care and
she had no way to pay for their daycare while she was at work. We were
able to step in and pay for that dental care and paid for daycare for the
children for one year. This allowed her to pay her other living expenses and
get back on her feet.

She was so appreciative of all the help that we gave her and promised to
give us updates on how they were doing. She has lived up to that promise
and gives us updates every 6 months with pictures of her children and
reports on how well they are adjusting and doing at school. This mom has
been able to purchase her own home and provide the life for her children



she always wanted with stability and security. She stated that it was the
generosity of our foundation that helped her turn things around. Without
our help, she would not have been able to give her children a safe place to
be while she was at work trying to make a new life for them. Without our
help, she would not have been able to afford to do this. It allowed her the
ability to pay off her other debt and pay her current bills. It warms our
hearts to receive updates from this inspirational woman and see how her
children are thriving. It's through the generosity of others that allows us to
help make a difference in so many people's lives.

We can proudly say that 100 percent of all the money we raise goes
directly to those in need. It is especially important to remember in this
season of giving that there are so many out there who could benefit from a
little help. That small gesture can help turn their life around and help get
them back on their feet or even give them a warm home in the winter.
Please consider helping us help others. A little bit goes a long way. From
my family to yours, I wish you a wonderful holiday season.

100% of all donations are given to those in need.

Please consider giving a gift to support the mission of Nothing Is
Impossible as the tax year comes to close. Help us, help others for the

holidays.

[DONATE NOW]

NOTHING IS IMPOSSIBLE, INC.

  

http://www.nothingisimpossibleinc.org/donate
https://www.facebook.com/NothingIsImpossibleInc/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/nothingisimpossibleinc/

